
Subject:  Radio Heatherwood Presenters Newsletters 

From:  "Secretary" <Secretary@radioheatherwood > 

Date:  01/09/2001, 20:06 

To: Radio Staff 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Radio Heatherwood staff newsletters took many styles and methods of production during its publications. 

We have recreated an issue distributed by email to radio staff and also posted on the staff noticeboard. 

This newsletter originally published as above date.  

The only changes made to these emails have been the removal of personal phone numbers and email addresses. 

 

 

  

Background Story to Email:- 

A change in the Radio Heatherwood Website 

 

PJ Davidson-Smith Former Secretary 
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Subject:  New Web Site Posted 

From:  "Secretary" <Secretary@radioheatherwood > 

Date:  01/09/2001, 20:06 

To: Radio Staff 

 

Hi Team 

  

    Just a quickie the new web site has been posted today with more pictures and more pages. 42 pages now 

make up the radio web site. Hope you like it. 

    In the near future I hope we will be able to increase the amount of pictures which show us on the wards. 

Young Laraine star of Saturday mornings has agreed to dig out the box brownie when she returns from the colonies. 

  

regards 

PJ 
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